
The Jack B. Davis Memorial Education Foundation  

 

The Jack B. Davis Memorial Education Foundation invites postsecondary, students in the 

Ridgetown area to submit a letter of appeal for financial assistance.   

In your letter tells us about your educational history, volunteering, hobbies and interests. 

Include details of your program and career goals.  

The amount of these awards varies depending on the amount of interest earned by the fund 

and the number of successful applicants. The amount may range from 500 to 5000 dollars. 

Bursaries are usually granted in the fall and cheques are delivered in December.  

Please email your application to Kathleen Osborne, Secretary Treasurer of the Jack B. Davis 

Education Foundation.      kathleen.j.osborne@gmail.com.  
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